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PARENTS’ NEWSLETTER 

 

Anti-Bullying Week 

Next week is Anti-Bullying week across the country. To mark the start of the week, 

we have asked all children to wear odd socks for the day on Monday 15th November. 

  

 

 

 

School start time 

The school gate opens at 8.45am in a morning. Once the majority of Key Stage 2 

children are through the gate, we then invite in Key Stage one children. This just 

ensures that children filter gradually into school where they still sanitise their 

hands before entering building. All children will have been invited in by 8.50am. 

The gate and registers close at 8.55am. If children arrive after this time, they are 

recorded as late and the number of minutes late are recorded. This does affect 

their attendance figure. 

 

 

September 2022 Starters 

On Tuesday, we have an open evening for parents whose children are due to start school in September 2022. 

Please let any friends or family know and ask them to phone the school office to make an appointment. 

 

 

Children in Need 

A reminder that Friday 19th November is Children in Need. The 

school council have arranged for us to celebrate the day by 

wearing red, white or yellow!  

 

 

 

 

 

Dunswell’s 100 Club 

It is not too late to join the Dunswell 100 club – you’ve got to be in it to win 

it!!  

Please contact the school office if you would like an application form. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

http://www.dunswellacademy.co.uk/


 
Future dates 

Tuesday 16th November – Open Evening for Reception 2022 parents 4-6pm. Please tell any friends or family 

who are currently looking for school places for their children for September 2022. 

Tuesday 7th December – Class 3 Trip to Hull Truck Theatre – see separate letter 

Thursday 9th December – Class 4 Trip National Space Centre – see separate letter 

Tuesday 14th December – Key Stage One nativity - 9.30am and 2.30pm 

Friday 17th December – Christmas Jumper Day, Christmas Lunch and Class Christmas parties 

Tuesday 21st December – Christmas Carol Service. We hope to open this event to parents, but we will 

make a final decision by the end of November. 

Tuesday 21st December – school closes for Christmas 

 

We strongly recognise the part which parents play in their child’s education.  We can work together as a 

partnership to ensure that we all promote high standards of learning, behaviour and attitudes towards school 

so that all children can be the very best. 

 

Yours sincerely 

    
Alison Oxtoby 

Head Teacher 

All school letters, news and events calendar can be found on the school’s website: www.swanlandeducationtrust.co.uk 
 


